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September 18, 2023 
 
Director Angela Garner 
Division of System Reform Demonstrations 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Center for Medicaid and CHIP Services 
Mail Stop S2-25-26 
7500 Security Boulevard 
Baltimore, MD 21244-1850 
 
Dear Director Garner, 
 
This letter is to serve as Vermont Medicaid’s notification to CMS of its readiness to effectuate its 
1115 waiver flexibility around expenditures for personal care services, per STC 16 of Vermont’s 
Global Commitment to Health 1115 Demonstration. Providers of CPCS, including legally 
responsible relatives, must meet all existing requirements as described under the Medicaid State 
Plan, including EVV requirements.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Monica Ogelby, 
Vermont Medicaid Director 
Agency of Human Services 
 
 
Cc: Rabia Kahn, CMS 
 Ashley Berliner, Vermont Agency of Human Services 
 




